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Parish Hall Committee Meeting 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday 9th July at 7.30pm. Due to 
coronavirus restrictions the meeting will be held using ZOOM. The agenda for 
this is posted on our website.  

https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/next-commitee-meeting/ 
 

All future meeting agendas will be posted on our website before our meeting. 

The agenda of previous meetings and minutes can also be found on our 
website. 
https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/about-us/governance/parish-hall-committee-meetings/ 

Opening the Hall Update 

At the time of writing this article the Hall remains closed in line with national 
guidance. To prepare for reopening the Parish Hall Committee have to 
undertake a number of actions which include: following COVID-19 Secure 
Guidelines; securing social distancing; undertaking a risk assessment for 
COVID-19; ensuring appropriate cleaning; ensuring hiring arrangements 
include COVID-19 requirements; safeguarding volunteers and employees; 
following special arrangements for  performances; having procedures if 
someone becomes unwell with COVID-19. 

New Website  

During June work has continued to build our new website. The website has 
three main sections, Community, Parish Hall and Heritage. This image shows 
what the Parish Hall Home Page looks like.  

The site is full of information, including 
Upcoming Events, Newsletter, Events 
Calendar, Booking the Hall, How to Find Us, 
and About Us.  

https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/  

https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/next-commitee-meeting/
https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/about-us/governance/parish-hall-committee-meetings/
https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/


Planning for the Future 
2020 starts a new decade and offers an opportunity and need to plan for the 
future. When COVID-19 allows more ‘normal’ living the Parish Hall Committee 
will start a consultation process with the community to help identify and clarify 
needs, ambitions, and ideas that help shape the strategic plan for the next 5 
years and contribute to specific actions and activities. Over the last decade the 
Hall has developed its function as a Community Hub and a Heritage Learning 
Centre. Members of the Committee have taken lead roles in ensuring a 
Community Social Programme has been offered and heritage research, 
archiving and learning has strengthened the knowledge and evidence we have 
about our heritage. .  

Parish Hall Committee 
The Parish Committee are all volunteer members of the community.  These are 
the Committee members for 2020 / 2021. 

• Steve Baber     Chair 
• Campie Hurst-Bannister  Vice-chair 
• Nigel Sedgwick    Honorary Treasurer 
• Maxine Difford    Honorary Secretary and Booking Secretary 
• Ray Bassingthwaighte  Worlington PCC rep. 
• Philip Risdon    East Worlington PC rep. 
• Angie Lunn     East Worlington PS rep 
• Brian Edwards 
• Liz Guppy 
• Sandy Haughton 
• Jonathan Hartford 
• Mark Shipley 
• Maggie Good 

Next Parish Hall Committee Meeting 
Date:   Thursday 9th July 

Time:   7.30pm 

Venue:   East Worlington Parish Hall or ZOOM 

Agenda:  Posted on our website before the meeting. 

https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/next-commitee-meeting/ 

Stay in Touch 
Website: https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/ 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/EastWorlingtonParishHall/ 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Worlington17 

Booking the Hall 
Book On-line: https://ewph.uk/site-map/hall-home/book-the-hall/ 

Contact Our Booking Secretary: Maxine Difford 

Email: bookings@ewph.uk or Phone: 07841847564  
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